
DATE:  June   10,   2021  

TYPE   OF   AGENDA   ITEM: CONSENT  

TO:   Board   of   Trustees   

FROM:  Stella   Kemp,   Ed.D.,   Superintendent  
 
SUBMITTED   BY: Brad   Stam,   Chief   Academic   &   Innovation   Officer  

 
PREPARED   BY: Brenda   Carrillo,   Ed.D.,   Director,   Student   Services  

SUBJECT : Proposal   from   Stem   Center   USA   to   SCUSD   for   High  
School   Migrant   Education   Summer   Program  

 

ADMINISTRATIVE   SUMMARY:  

Attached   is   the   proposal   for   services   for   Summer   2021   between   Santa   Clara   Unified   School  
District   and   STEM   Center   USA.   This   proposal   allows   STEM   Center   USA   to   provide   a   summer  
STEM   program   to   high   school   students   involved   in   the   district's   Migrant   Education   program.  
STEM   Center   USA   inspires   the   next   generation   of   STEM   leaders   by   developing   a   passion   for  
STEM   careers   at   a   young   age   and   maintaining   interest   throughout   middle   and   high   school.   This  
program   fulfills   Migrant   Education   English   Language   Arts   and   Math   requirements.  

RECOMMENDATION:  

It   is   recommended   the   Board   of   Trustees   approve   the   2020-2021   Proposal   from   Stem   Center  
USA   in   the   amount   of   no   more   than   $6,860   during   the   period   of   July   27-Aug   5,   2021   to   be   paid   by  
Migrant   Education   Program   funds.  
 
FINANCIAL   IMPACT:  

This   item   will   be   included   in   the   approved   2021-2022   Migrant   Education   Program   budget.  

 


